Doug Szenher

Arkansas Dept. of

Enveconomental Quality

Public Outreach Assistance

5301 North Shore Dr.

North Little Rock, AR 72118

20 Jun 14

Dear Mr Szenher:

I wish to go on record that Regulation 5 & 6 of APCEC would be good

for keeping the water of all rivers in Arkansas clean. | lived in Arkansas for
fifty five years & love the Buffalo River area. We have raised cattle started to
in 1965 in White County. My land I love & would not want a CAFO set up
on the Des Arc that runs through our land.

Sincerely,

Derrel Holden
3351 W. County Club Rd

Searcy, AR 72143 Q)M ;7%3[222%,



